

2 March 2020

Amy S Van Wey Lovatt fyi-request-12201-793a4aca@requests.fyi.org.nz

PO Box 25496 Wellington 6146 New Zealand

T: +64 4 901 6040 F: +64 4 901 6079 E: info@hqsc.govt.nz W: www.hqsc.govt.nz

Dear Amy

Official information request Adverse Events

I am writing to acknowledge receipt of your official information request dated 26 February 2020 for further information relating to the Adverse events – unauthorised access to restricted areas.

We received your request on the 26 February 2020. We will endeavour to respond to your request as soon as possible and in any event no later than 25 March 2020, being 20 working days after the day your request was received. If we are unable to respond to your request by then, we will notify you of an extension of that timeframe, we will also advise you if we intend to transfer the whole or part of the request you have submitted.

Your request is being handled by the Adverse Events team. If you have any queries, please feel free to contact me on email tina.simcock@hqsc.govt.nz. If any additional factors come to light which are relevant to your request, please do not hesitate to contact us so that these can be considered in our response to you.

Yours sincerely

Tina Simcock

Senior Advisor II Planning and Accountability